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You would hope everyone would be thrilled to see 
and appreciate this young visitor to our shores. 
No doubt you will be horrified to hear as I was, 
that some children and apparently their parents too, 
for whatever reason, thought it would be a good 
idea to throw stones and pebbles at it and drive it 
back into the water! I despair of some people!
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Hello Everyone, 

The picture opposite just 
about sums up our feelings 
about COVID 19! Not that 
it helps the “Clairvoyant’s” 
business much!

Fundraising! 

The activity that pre-
occupies our thoughts 
right now more than ever. 
COVID ensured that this 
year’s plan had to be 
abandoned, and a whole 
new range of initiatives 
have had to be devised to 
ensure that we can run 
our new boat equipped 
with incredible new 
systems, and be fully 
COVID compliant, which is 
vital to give our deserving 
passengers cconfidence!

�  
�    M.V.FREEDOM    �  

Providing access to the sea for those people living with disability 

Video Link  https://vimeo.com/382668237/d85850dac5

https://vimeo.com/382668237/d85850dac5
https://vimeo.com/382668237/d85850dac5
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WORK ON OUR NEW BOAT CONTINUES! 
Despite all the difficulties, our builder is still 
managing to move forward with MV FREEDOM 2. 

Not quite in the league of the Queen Mary 2 but 
just as exciting from our point of view. As you can 
see from the robustness of the hull she will be a 
very sturdy vessel. Safety, comfort, enjoyment and 
as much real benefit to our passengers as we can 
manage in a whole variety of new ways, will be our 
ambition when she finally arrives.
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Issue No. 3

The Majestic Queen Mary 2 
“garaged” in Weymouth Bay.
Sad to see amongst 9 
others but they are proving 
to be a major tourist 
attraction.

Really missing you all! 

I would just like all our 
passengers to know how much 
we are missing them. Its been 
such a hot sunny summer, 
with much more than usual to 
see with all the cruise ships, 
dolphins and seals. Its so 
frustrating not being able to 
go to sea with you. But rest 
assured we are already 
working hard to make sure 
that next season everything 
will be ready to welcome you 
back with whatever COVID 
precautions are required for 
you to feel happy and safe.
Stay well,
Dirk Aldous
Chairman/Skipper
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